Visit - tour of 14th high school from Larisa
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Today Thursday 18th of April 2013 visited the Naval Museum Litochorou students of the 14th
High school from Larissa accompanied by their teachers. There they were guided to the exhibits
by the President of the Maritime Museum Litochorou Mr. Nikos Vlachopoulo and member of the
Board Mr. Felonis Chris. Photos from the visit/tour you can see below:
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